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Please do not support this bill. It is hard to believe the idiotic thought that was behind 

this bill. To think it will reduce violence is assnine and irresponsible. Criminals and 

the mentality ill will NOT adhere to this stupid proposed law. It is a total waste of 

taxpayer (read VOTER) money. 


